
 
 

 

                                                                                    
 

Thursday 2nd December 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Year 8 Social *New Date* 

Thursday 6th January 2022 - In the school hall from 6.00pm-8.00pm 

 

It is with regret, that due to the increase in cases of coronavirus within the school 

community and following advice from West Sussex County Council, we have taken the 

decision to rearrange the Year 8 Social until the New Year. All students will be offered LFD 

testing in school on their return in January and, as such, we believe that the start of the 

Spring Term would be the best time for Year 8 students to come together safely. 

 

Therefore, the Year 8 Social will be on Thursday 6th January 2022, in the school hall 6.00pm-

8.00pm. 

 

There will be a disco playing great tunes and party music, a tuck shop selling items from 

20p - £1.00 and raffles stalls for students to enter and maybe win some prizes! Students can 

come wearing their home clothes, ready to party and celebrate the New Year! 

 

Thank you to parents and carers, who have already purchased their daughters’ ticket. We 

are extending the deadline to buy a ticket to Sunday 12th December. Tickets are £5.00 

each which includes a ‘tote’ bag, which they can take home to decorate, a bag of crisps 

and a bottle of water.  

 

Ticket payments can only be made online via WisePay, please select: 

‘Tickets and Events’, ‘Year 8 Social’. Please confirm via WisePay if your daughter will be 

collected from school at the end of this event or if you give permission for her to make her 

own way home.  

 

By purchasing a ticket, you are confirming that all details held by the school are up to 

date, this includes all contact details, dietary requirements, allergies and medication 

(details can be updated by parent/carers via SIMS PARENT). 

 

If you are collecting your daughter, please come into school via the Diner doors where 

staff will direct you to the school hall to collect your daughter. Please be advised that the 

Davison Leisure Centre will be open at this time and our car park will be busy, therefore 

special care and attention must be adhered to when entering/leaving the car park.  

 

We are really looking forward to the Year 8 Social! 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

Mrs Fox                                                                             Mrs Bunyard 

Assistant Head Teacher (KS3)                                       Community Manager 

 


